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PRESIDENT, Steve Schomaker TRUSTEES:  Scott Athmer 

 Cliff Behrmann 

 Kevin Kenow 

 Mike McDermid 

 Kent Schwierjohn 

  Jeff Timmermann 

 

MINUTES OF PUBLIC HEARING OF THE VILLAGE OF ALBERS 

PRESIDENT AND BOARD OF TRUSTEES HELD ON November 13, 2023 

 

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER:  President Steve Schomaker called the meeting to order at 

6:45p.m. 

 

ROLL CALL:  Trustees Athmer, Behrmann, Kenow, McDermid, Schwierjohn and Timmermann 

were present at roll call. 

 

OTHER VILLAGE OFFICIALS:  Clerk Morris, Attorney Bruckert, Zoning Administrator Brendel, 

Water & Sewer Superintendent Horstmann and Streets & Lighting Superintendent Rolves were in 

attendance. Chief Vielweber and Treasurer Hubert were absent, their absences were excused. 

 

GUESTS IN ATTENDANCE:  William Bretz and Corina Hegger, Central High School students 

and Albers residents, were in attendance to observe as a civics class requirement.  Dave Wellen, 

resident, was in attendance to observe. 

 

President Schomaker opened the public hearing.  The public hearing was required to notify the 

public of the Village of Albers tax levy increase as the result of updates to the special service areas 

managing ambulance service. 

 

There were no comments or discussion. 

 

ADJOURNMENT:  President Schomaker closed the public hearing at 6:55p.m. 

 

Brenda Morris, Village Clerk 


